
In maths this term we will be focusing on multiplication and division.
Don't forget to keep practising those times tables at home so we can be

ready for our check in June. We will be learning formal methods for
solving these calculations. We will then move on to learning about

length and perimeter, exploring 2D shapes and how to solve problems
about them. Finally, we will focus on fractions and decimals. Knowing

your timestables will really help you with this!

In writing we hope to create some beautiful Haiku poems at the
beginning of the term. We will link these with our coast line theme and

publish them in a creative way. We will then be moving on to a
persuasive letter about how to keep our coast line clean to protect the
creatures who live there. After that, it will be time for a biography. We
will look at David Attenborough for inspiration and other artists then

invent our own biography. 

What a Wonderful World
In our topic this term, we will be exploring our beautiful Kentish
coastline. We hope to spend some time by the beach on a trip!
(More information to come). We will be focusing on learning
about the geographical features of our coast line and learning

about the water cycle. 



We will be diving in to an art project based on local artist, Ann
Palmer. The background of the newsletter is one of her paintings!
Isn't she talented? See if you can find out anything about her or

find one of her local exhibitions to visit. 

Class Reader


